
Grams!

Gardner Park PTO
holiday Newsletter

PTO is fundraising to provide water
bottle refill stations for the school this

year!  

Your donations & participation in our
fundraisers will greatly help us to

provide these needed items! 

Mark Your
Calendars

Nov 26th - Dec 5th
Front of the Car Line Raffle 

$ 1 per ticket
Drawing on Dec 6th

Dec 20th
Christmas Break Begins!

Nov 27th - Nov 29th
No School

$10 for 1 day
$5 each Additional Day

Reserve at www.gardnerparkpto.com

Join the Board 
Currently seeking:

Secretary: Take meeting notes and
create the newsletter

Treasurer: Write checks, make
deposits, and file year  end taxes 

Dec 16th - 19th
Santa Shop

Class shopping schedules will be
sent home

Arabella Newland
Kiniah McClain

Carter Robinson
Drew Mennona

Nov 26th - Dec 13th
Jingle Grams Being Sold

$ 1.00 Each

SANTA
SHOP

V O L U N T E E R  F O R

Dec 19th
Jingle Grams Delivered to Students


